

Incident Command Subcommittee Meeting Notes: June 1, 2022 (1400-1430 MT) Teams Meeting

Present: Jon King (FWS), Deb Fleming (NWCG), Bob Gear (IAFC), Carlos Nosie (BIA), Ken Paul (Associate), Norm McDonald(IPSC Liaison), Amy Ham (Support)

Absent: Shane Greer (FS), Brad Sawyer (BLM), Rick Young (NPS)

	Торіс	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	Roll Call		All		
2	Approval of Minutes		Ham	Reviewed/approved notes from 4/6/22.	
3	AREP		Greer/Ham	Still need to work with Incident Business Committee to request AD Pay Plan language be updated to mirror the IPD language. Contact Federal Redbook rep. on proposed AREP language. (Will follow up with Shane to see if has been completed)	
5	ICSC Meeting Schedule		All	Discussed summer meeting schedule.	Decided to keep schedule as is knowing that some meetings may need to be canceled due to fire season.
6	ICSC Business Practices		Greer/King/ Fleming	Have been completed and need to be sent to IPSC.	
7	IMRR		Fleming/ Greer	The Executive Board would like to ensure NWCG and IMRR are connected.	Will work to get someone from IMRR tied in with the ICSC to ensure coordination.
8	SMEs for Command Endorsements			There are 5 positions we share with FEMA ((ICT1, ICT2, ICT3, ICT4 and LOFR) that need to be reviewed to evaluate whether all hazard qualified people in these positions can cross over into wildland fire. Need SMEs to look at data and make recommendations.	Jon, Bob, and Ken will work on this with Deb.

Next Teams Meeting

Date: July 6, 2022 Time: 1400-1500 MST